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California DMV Locations to Show Motorists Video 
Highlighting Their Rights Under Magnuson Moss Act 

 
BETHESDA, MD – April 18, 2018 – In an effort to better inform consumers about their rights as they 
relate to their vehicle’s warranties, the state of California will be showing motorists a video at its 178 
department of motor vehicle locations across the state. The video, produced by the Car Care Council 
in conjunction with AutoNetTV media, highlights motorists’ rights under the Magnuson Moss Act. 
 
“The Car Care Council appreciates CAWA working with the California DMV to provide us with an 
opportunity to reach thousands of motorists with the important, and often misunderstood message 
about the Magnuson Moss Warranty Act while they are sitting in the waiting rooms at DMV offices,” 
said Rich White, executive director, Car Care Council.  
 
“California motorists need to understand their rights under Magnuson Moss Warranty Act to make 
informed decisions about their vehicle repair choices,” said Rodney Pierini, president and CEO, 
CAWA – Representing the Automotive Parts Industry.  “Working together with the California DMV, we 
will reach thousands of Californians every day reinforcing their rights to have their vehicle repaired at 
the facility of their choice without fear of voiding their auto warranty.” 
 
The video highlights the Magnusson-Moss Warranty Act, which is enforced by the Federal Trade 
Commission. The Magnusson-Moss Warranty Act makes it illegal for a dealer to deny warranty 
coverage if someone else, like an independent repair shop, performs maintenance on the vehicle. 
 
About CAWA 
CAWA is a regional automotive aftermarket trade association, which represents auto parts jobbers, 
warehouse distributors, retailers, manufacturers, manufacturer representatives and program groups. 
The Association provides education, legislative, regulatory and business support to the industry and 
its membership. It is one of the largest trade associations of its kind in the United States and 
recognized as a leader in the automotive aftermarket industry. For more information, visit 
www.cawa.org. 
 
About the Car Care Council 
The Car Care Council is the source of information for the “Be Car Care Aware” consumer education 
campaign promoting the benefits of regular vehicle care, maintenance and repair to consumers. For 
the latest car care news, visit the council’s online media room at http://media.carcare.org/. To order a 
free copy of the popular Car Care Guide, visit the council’s consumer education website at 
www.carcare.org. 
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